
Camino de Santiago
Church of the Redeemer Pilgrimage 2022



The Big Picture

• COVID-19 remains a significant issue.

• We are optimistic that travel in September, 2022 will be possible.  We 
will continue to monitor the situation.  

• We will not book anything in Spain until the situation is clarified. 



The Big Picture

• We will be walking the French Way.  Pilgrims may leave from either O 
Cebreiro (approximately 150 kms to Santiago) or Sarria (approximately 115 
kms to Santiago).  The walk to Santiago will take 8 days from O Cebreiro, 
and 6 days from Sarria.

• Pilgrims will depart from O Cebreiro on September 22, 2022, and will meet 
the pilgrims departing from Sarria on September 24, 2022.  We will all 
arrive together in Santiago de Compostela on September 30, 2022.

• The distances from point-to-point range from 14 kms to 25 kms, with an 
average daily walk of 19 kms per day.



The Details

• We will retain a local travel service to assist us while we are walking.  It will 
provide us with 24 hour emergency phone assistance.

• Accommodation will be in hotels and country cottages.  Rooms will have 
private bathrooms.  Breakfasts are included, but other meals are not.

• We will have our luggage moved from point-to-point by a transfer service.  
Each pilgrim should walk with a day pack.

• Taxis can be arranged to assist any individual who is unable to complete 
any given day’s journey.



The Details

• The accommodation cost per person is approximately $800 to $1000 
CDN) per person for a twin room, and $950 CDN to $1200 CDN per 
person for a single room.  

• Airfare is an additional cost.  We estimate that the cost of airfare will 
be approximately $1300 (CDN) per person.

• Other additional costs include lunches, dinners, snacks and drinks, 
your transfer to O Cebreiro/Sarria and from Santiago, and any other 
incidental purchases that you may want to make.



The Details

• When we book our tour with the travel service we must deposit 20% 
of the total price of the tour.  The remaining cost of the tour must be 
paid four to six weeks prior to the commencement of the pilgrimage.

• Travel insurance is included in the cost of the trip for one local travel 
service, but not the other.  Cancellation insurance is also available.  
We will provide more information on its cost and coverage at a later 
date.
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